
Facetime and Skype  
will continue!  

Please call to schedule 
your appointment with  

Reception at 
315-451-4567  

Keepsake Village 
at Greenpoint  

In following with NY state 
guidelines for COVID-19 all 
large group activities are 
postponed until further  
notice. To keep our residents 
engaged we are providing 
daily small group programs 
and activities packets. 

Happy Birthday Guys! 
 Cliff Conover 8/22 
Don McBride  8/24 
James Buck 8/26 
Gary Thomson 8/28 

Happy Anniversary 
 

Sara Barrett  2years 
Aisha Alabicurry 1years 

En Dar  1 year  
Carla Aquino 6 year  

Marvin McCumber 10 
years  

Jamie Newvine  2 year     



Resident of the Month 

Dear Hearth Families and Friends, 
 
What a beautiful summer we have been having with the weather.  I hope you 
are all getting out and enjoying it as much as possible.  Things at Keepsake 
Village seem to be slowly getting back to a normal pace.  As  you are all 
aware through my emails, we had a tough July with all the positive COVID 
19 staff and residents.  We are starting to see the light at the end of the tunnel 
with residents and staff coming back to the community. We are hoping that 
August will allow us to start to look at a soft opening, but we will have to take 
this day by day.  As always, feel free to contact me by phone or email if  you 
have any questions or concerns.  I am looking forward to the day that I will be 
able to meet you all face to face.  As I have said before, your partnership is 
helping us get through this.  Have a safe August and I hope to see you all 
soon. 
 
Michelle Gillespie 
Executive Director  

August  Staff Spotlight 

We are thrilled to introduce you to 
our new Nursing Director:  

Kelly Schneider, RN.  
Kelly may look familiar to many of 

you.. she was with The Hearth 
from  2017 –2018.   

Welcome Back Kelly!  

Millie has lived 
with us at Keep-
sake Village since 
March of 2018. 
She  grew up in 
Watertown, NY 
and met her lov-
ing husband Don 
when he was the 

paper boy delivering to her family 
home. Millie and Don have been 
married 67 years! They have 6 chil-
dren, and 15 grandchildren. Millie 
worked in the cafeteria at Cicero 
Highschool, at Switz’s, and at 
Hafner's. Millie loves spending time 
with her family, arts and crafts, and 
going on outings with friends. 


